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Thank you to all our families and staff who attended the 
PTFA Christmas Fayre on Sunday, the school was so 
busy and had a lovely festive feel! Well done to our 
raffle prize winners and a huge thank you to the PTFA 
for their continued support for our school.  A special 
thank you to Mrs Sleight for her organisation on the 
day.   It has been a real treat this week watching our 
youngest children in their EYFS Nativity.  The children 
performed and sang brilliantly and should be extremely 
proud of themselves.  Next week we look forward to 
welcoming you to our KS1 production of ‘Prickly Hay’. 
Our KS2 Christingle next Thursday is a wonderful way 
for us to come together as a school community and we 
look forward to welcoming our families to this.  

EYFS: count   Y1: negative    Y2: wobble    Y3: unusually    Y4: ignite    Y5: devastation    Y6: silhouette   

Word of the week 

Mrs Miller’s Message 
 

Wheatcroft Primary School 

News Bulletin 
Week Ending: 8th December 2023  

 

305 321 346     328  

     

Team Points  

 

Christmas tree: Flat hands indicate shape of tree

 

Christingle Help 
If you are able to help on the morning of Thursday 
14th December, we need parents to help walk our 

children to the church.   
If you are able to support us please let your class 

teacher or the office know.  
Thank you  

 
 

Achievement Awards 

 

 Can you help?  

 
 
 
 
 

R1:  Jessica G       R2: Harley G     Y1: Elbie M         

Y1/2: Blake M         Y2: Ella W        Y3: Morris O-D  

Y3/4: Ethan S           Y4: Bow W-A       Y5: Ruby D         

Y5/6: Amelie P          Y6: Maison C     

 

 

 

Sign of the week

 

 

 

Christmas Post Box 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

UKS2       https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju 

                  LKS2       https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7 

   KS1         https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju 

Foundation https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ 

Birthday Books 

 
Our Christmas postbox will be available for children 
to put their cards in from Mon – Fri next week, 
ready to be delivered by our Yr6 Elves. 
 
Please note:- 

 Name and class to be written clearly 
on envelope 

 School post only 

 Cards only-No gifts or sweets please 
 
 

Pupil Voice 

 
 

What did you enjoy about your nativity performance? 
 
'Singing the Little Donkey song' 
 
'I enjoyed seeing my mummy watching me' 
 
'I loved singing the song twinkle twinkle Christmas 
star' 
 
'I enjoyed wearing my costume as a king because it 
had my favourite colour red on it'  

 
‘I was a snowflake and I loved my costume'  

 
 

https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju
https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7
https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju
https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ
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Christmas Dates to remember 

Tuesday 12th December 6pm -7pm   KS1 Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 13th December    Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 14th December 2pm-3pm  KS1 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 14th December 7pm-8pm  KS2 Christingle Service  

Tuesday 19th December    EYFS/KS1 Panto  

  
Please Note: - If you need to inform us that your 
child is being collected by someone not on your 
permission list please call the office. Emails are not 
continuously monitored and so may not be seen in 
time to be actioned. Thank you 

 

Collection permissions 
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